
 

 

THE MALABARHILL CLUB LIMITED 

LETTER FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT 

Dear MHC Members, 

Greetings to all.  Trust you all are safe, healthy and in positive spirits! 

With all of us living a "New Normal" confined to our homes, living a life we never imagined, but 
a life that is giving us all an opportunity to reflect on the past, plan ahead, and thank the 
almighty to touch upon our lost passions, I wanted to reach out to check on your well-being and 
on behalf of the entire committee extend best wishes to keep you and your family safe in this 
challenging times. 
 
In order to get back to the "Old Normal" sooner, please stay indoors and imbibe the habit to 
wear masks and to maintain social distance.These are the only two weapons at our disposal to 
fight this stubborn virus. 
 
The club in current times is well managed by a small team of dedicated and efficient staff 
members under the guidance from the committee. It has been kept neat & clean and well 
maintained. Members Monthly Billing has been sent on email, Monsoon related work, Periodical 
pest control service,disinfection service etc. are not compromised. In addition, all the AMCs are 
re-negotiated and are in place. The statutory Audit for the year ended March 31st 2020 has also 
commenced.  
 
Also, I can imagine how much all of us are missing visiting the club. The urge to commence is 

there daily but then it would be futile to battle with this epidemic situation.  

As and when the club reopens, there will be even bigger challenges in terms of managing the 
service staff, ensuring safety of incoming members and maintaining high standards of hygiene. 
Your committee is working on various measures and Standard Operating Procedure to mitigate 
these challenges.  
 
We await the Government to issue further positive advisories; we shall endeavor to open up the 
club gradually. We pray that all of us get out of this crisis victorious and wiser. 
 
Stay SAFE,Stay HEALTHY. 
 
Chetan Shah 
President. 
The Malabar Hill Club Ltd 

 


